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Baylor students kicked off Family Weekend with Dr. Pepper Hour on Friday as they

prepared for the rest of the weekend full of Baylor tradition.

Baylor freshman Kaylin Simmons was thrilled to show her family around her new home.

Her mom and dad came to Waco for Family Weekend, a weekend where student’s families get to

experience a small taste of campus life with their Baylor student. Along with attending Dr.

Pepper Hour, Simmons said they were planning to attend the Vertical Worship night, the football

game, and any other late night events that Baylor had to offer. Simmons said she is most looking

forward to taking her family to the Baylor football game against Long Island University.

“I can’t wait to go to the game tomorrow and just show them everything that I do here,”

Simmons said.

Simmons said that Baylor made this weekend feel special for her family.

“It’s a great way to show my family what I do around campus and to show them what I

love here,” Simmons said.

She was thankful that Baylor offered many events for her family to attend together during

this special weekend.


